
 

 

 

Circular No: BBPS/GAR/PC/602/2023-24                                                                                       13th June 2023 

Dear Parents, 

As per the circular number F44-4/2019/20-2, received on 12.06.2023 from MP School Education 

Department, it is to inform you all that the school will reopen for students on 20.06.2023 

(Tuesday) instead of 19.6.2023 after summer break. 

Regards 

 


